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Hello Barker families.  
 
Please listen to the following message as it contains some important updates. 
 
For those families who have been taking part in our meal service, please note that this will now be 
taking place on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays only. The time is still 4-6 pm in the district office 
parking lot. Meal service is still taking place today. 
 
Also, for those students who have band instruments still at school: Mrs. Johnson and Mr. Rappold will 
be handing out students’ band instruments on Wednesday from 2-4 and Thursday from 5-7 at the 
band room doors in the district office parking lot. Please just drive your car up to the doors and one of 
them will deliver the instrument to your vehicle. If you have any questions about band instruments, 
please contact either instructor via e-mail. 
 
Again, the school wishes to thank families and the community for your patience and flexibility through 
this process. We hope everyone is safe and healthy. We are missing all of our great Barker Raiders. 
Thank you so much! 
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